
THE FOUNTAINS HOA 

 

 

March 18, 2020 

 

Dear Owners, 

 

In keeping with the current recommendations of the 

CDC and State of California coronavirus guidelines, we 

have cancelled our March 19, 2020 meeting.  

In addition, we are closing the pool/spa area, as well 

as the clubhouse until further notice. 

This will assist in keeping activity levels at a minimum 

and help with social distancing that the CDC is 

currently recommending. We will update as more 

information is available. 

 

Thank you and stay well.  

 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 

The Fountains HOA 
 

 

 

 

 

Pacific Coast Management, Inc. 

4515 E. Anaheim St. Long Beach, CA 90804562-597-5007 Fax 562-742-1120 

 angie@pacificcoastmanagement.com  
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